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Willow & Silver Birch Class Trip – ‘We The Curious’ 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are excited to inform you that we have planned a fantastic trip for our Year 2,3 and 4 
children to visit ‘We The Curious’ in Bristol. This trip will take place on Friday 23rd May. 
During the visit, the children will take part in a range of interactive activities and 
workshops, including visiting the planetarium. This experience ties in perfectly with their 
learning in history and science. 

The cost of the trip is £15.00, which covers transport, entry and the workshop. Payment 
and consent can be made via ParentPay. Thank you to the school PTA who have kindly 
contributed towards this trip. Please note that if we do not receive enough contributions, 
we may have to cancel the trip. Payments need to be made by Friday 9th May.  

We will be leaving school at 9:15am and returning in time for the end of the school day. 
Children should wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr Conlan and Mrs Richardson  

 


